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  The Popol Vuh Lewis Spence,1908
  Archaeology Anthropology and Interstellar Communication Douglas A. Douglas
A. Vakoch,2015-03-24 Addressing a field that has been dominated by
astronomers, physicists, engineers, and computer scientists, the contributors
to this collection raise questions that may have been overlooked by physical
scientists about the ease of establishing meaningful communication with an
extraterrestrial intelligence. These scholars are grappling with some of the
enormous challenges that will face humanity if an information-rich signal
emanating from another world is detected. By drawing on issues at the core of
contemporary archaeology and anthropology, we can be much better prepared for
contact with an extraterrestrial civilization, should that day ever come.
  The Emerald Planet David Beerling,2017-05-12 Plants have profoundly moulded
the Earth's climate and the evolutionary trajectory of life. Far from being
'silent witnesses to the passage of time', plants are dynamic components of
our world, shaping the environment throughout history as much as that
environment has shaped them. In The Emerald Planet, David Beerling puts
plants centre stage, revealing the crucial role they have played in driving
global changes in the environment, in recording hidden facets of Earth's
history, and in helping us to predict its future. His account draws together
evidence from fossil plants, from experiments with their living counterparts,
and from computer models of the 'Earth System', to illuminate the history of
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our planet and its biodiversity. This new approach reveals how plummeting
carbon dioxide levels removed a barrier to the evolution of the leaf; how
plants played a starring role in pushing oxygen levels upwards, allowing
spectacular giant insects to thrive in the Carboniferous; and it strengthens
fascinating and contentious fossil evidence for an ancient hole in the ozone
layer. Along the way, Beerling introduces a lively cast of pioneering
scientists from Victorian times onwards whose discoveries provided the
crucial background to these and the other puzzles. This understanding of our
planet's past sheds a sobering light on our own climate-changing activities,
and offers clues to what our climatic and ecological futures might look like.
There could be no more important time to take a close look at plants, and to
understand the history of the world through the stories they tell. Oxford
Landmark Science books are 'must-read' classics of modern science writing
which have crystallized big ideas, and shaped the way we think.
  Cuisine and Culture Linda Civitello,2011-03-29 An illuminating account of
how history shapes our diets—now in a new revised and updated Third Edition
Why did the ancient Romans believe cinnamon grew in swamps guarded by giant
killer bats? How did African cultures imported by slavery influence cooking
in the American South? What does the 700-seat McDonald's in Beijing serve in
the age of globalization? With the answers to these and many more such
questions, Cuisine and Culture, Third Edition presents an engaging,
entertaining, and informative exploration of the interactions among history,
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culture, and food. From prehistory and the earliest societies in the Fertile
Crescent to today's celebrity chefs, Cuisine and Culture, Third Edition
presents a multicultural and multiethnic approach to understanding how and
why major historical events have affected and defined the culinary traditions
in different societies. Now revised and updated, this Third Edition is more
comprehensive and insightful than ever before. Covers prehistory through the
present day—from the discovery of fire to the emergence of television cooking
shows Explores how history, culture, politics, sociology, and religion have
determined how and what people have eaten through the ages Includes a
sampling of recipes and menus from different historical periods and cultures
Features French and Italian pronunciation guides, a chronology of food books
and cookbooks of historical importance, and an extensive bibliography
Includes all-new content on technology, food marketing, celebrity chefs and
cooking television shows, and Canadian cuisine. Complete with revealing
historical photographs and illustrations, Cuisine and Culture is an essential
introduction to food history for students, history buffs, and food lovers.
  Life on an Ocean Planet ,2010 Teacher digital resource package includes 2
CD-ROMs and 1 user guide. Includes Teacher curriculum guide, PowerPoint
chapter presentations, an image gallery of photographs, illustrations,
customizable presentations and student materials, Exam Assessment Suite,
PuzzleView for creating word puzzles, and LessonView for dynamic lesson
planning. Laboratory and activity disc includes the manual in both student
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and teacher editions and a lab materials list.
  Staying with the Trouble Donna J. Haraway,2016-08-19 In the midst of
spiraling ecological devastation, multispecies feminist theorist Donna J.
Haraway offers provocative new ways to reconfigure our relations to the earth
and all its inhabitants. She eschews referring to our current epoch as the
Anthropocene, preferring to conceptualize it as what she calls the
Chthulucene, as it more aptly and fully describes our epoch as one in which
the human and nonhuman are inextricably linked in tentacular practices. The
Chthulucene, Haraway explains, requires sym-poiesis, or making-with, rather
than auto-poiesis, or self-making. Learning to stay with the trouble of
living and dying together on a damaged earth will prove more conducive to the
kind of thinking that would provide the means to building more livable
futures. Theoretically and methodologically driven by the signifier SF—string
figures, science fact, science fiction, speculative feminism, speculative
fabulation, so far—Staying with the Trouble further cements Haraway's
reputation as one of the most daring and original thinkers of our time.
  Snow Crash Neal Stephenson,1994-10-27 THE 30th ANNIVERSARY EDITION WITH
NEW, NEVER-BEFORE-PUBLISHED MATERIAL After the Internet, what came next?
Enter the Metaverse - cyberspace home to avatars and software daemons, where
anything and just about everything goes. Newly available on the Street - the
Metaverse's main drag - is Snow Crash. A cyberdrug that reduces avatars in
the digital world to dust, but also infects users in real life, leaving them
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in a vegetative state. This is bad news for Hiro, a freelance hacker and the
Metaverse's best swordfighter, and mouthy skateboard courier Y. T.. Together,
investigating the Infocalypse, they trace back the roots of language itself
to an ancient Sumerian priesthood and find they must race to stop a shadowy
virtual villain hell-bent on world domination. In this special edition of the
remarkably prescient modern classic, Neal Stephenson explores linguistics,
computer science, politics and philosophy in the form of a break-neck
adventure into the fast-approaching yet eerily recognizable future. 'Fast-
forward free-style mall mythology for the twenty-first century' William
Gibson 'Brilliantly realized' New York Times Book Review 'Like a Pynchon
novel with the brakes removed' Washington Post 'A remarkably prescient vision
of today's tech landscape' Vanity Fair
  Volcanoes John P. Lockwood,Richard W. Hazlett,2013-04-26 Volcanoes are
essential elements in the delicate global balance ofelemental forces that
govern both the dynamic evolution of theEarth and the nature of Life itself.
Without volcanic activity,life as we know it would not exist on our planet.
Althoughbeautiful to behold, volcanoes are also potentially destructive,and
understanding their nature is critical to prevent major loss oflife in the
future. Richly illustrated with over 300 original color photographs
anddiagrams the book is written in an informal manner, with minimumuse of
jargon, and relies heavily on first-person, eye-witnessaccounts of eruptive
activity at both red (effusive) and grey(explosive) volcanoes to illustrate
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the full spectrum of volcanicprocesses and their products. Decades of
teaching in universityclassrooms and fieldwork on active volcanoes throughout
the worldhave provided the authors with unique experiences that they
havedistilled into a highly readable textbook of lasting value.Questions for
Thought, Study, and Discussion, Suggestions forFurther Reading, and a
comprehensive list of source references makethis work a major resource for
further study of volcanology. Volcanoes maintains three core foci: Global
perspectives explain volcanoes in terms of theirtectonic positions on Earth
and their roles in earth history Environmental perspectives describe the
essential roleof volcanism in the moderation of terrestrial climate
andatmosphere Humanitarian perspectives discuss the major influencesof
volcanoes on human societies. This latter is especiallyimportant as resource
scarcities and environmental issues loom overour world, and as increasing
numbers of people are threatened byvolcanic hazards Readership
Volcanologists, advanced undergraduate, and graduate students inearth science
and related degree courses, and volcano enthusiastsworldwide. A companion
website is also available for this title at
ahref=http://www.wiley.com/go/lockwood/volcanoeswww.wiley.com/go/lockwood/vol
canoes/a
  Popol Vuh Dennis Tedlock,2013-02 Popol Vuh, the QuichÃ© Mayan book of
creation is not only the most important text in the native language of the
Americas, it is also an extraordinary document of the human imagination. It
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begins with the deeds of Mayan Gods in the darkness of a primeval sea and
ends with the radiant splendor of the Mayan Lords who founded the QuichÃ©
Kingdom in the Guatemalan highlands. Originally written in Mayan hieroglyphs,
it was translated into the Roman alphabet in the 16th century. The new
edition of Dennis Tedlock's unabridged, widely praised translation includes
new notes and commentary, newly translated passages, newly deciphered
hieroglyphs, and over 40 new illustrations.
  Antarcticness Ilan Kelman,2022-02-08 Antarcticness joins disciplines,
communication approaches and ideas to explore meanings and depictions of
Antarctica. Personal and professional words in poetry and prose, plus images,
present and represent Antarctica, as presumed and as imagined, alongside what
is experienced around the continent and by those watching from afar. These
understandings explain how the Antarctic is viewed and managed while
identifying aspects which should be more prominent in policy and practice.
The authors and artists place Antarctica, and the perceptions and knowledge
through Antarcticness, within inspirations and imaginations, without losing
sight of the multiple interests pushing the continent’s governance as it goes
through rapid political and environmental changes. Given the diversity and
disparity of the influences and changes, the book’s contributions connect to
provide a more coherent and encompassing perspective of how society views
Antarctica, scientifically and artistically, and what the continent provides
and could provide politically, culturally and environmentally. Offering
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original research, art and interpretations of different experiences and
explorations of Antarctica, explanations meld with narratives while academic
analyses overlap with first-hand experiences of what Antarctica does and does
not – could and could not – bring to the world.
  The History of Money Jack Weatherford,2009-09-23 “If you’re interested in
the revolutionary transformation of the meaning and use of money, this is the
book to read!”—Charles R. Schwab Cultural anthropologist Jack Weatherford
traces our relationship with money, from primitive man’s cowrie shells to the
electronic cash card, from the markets of Timbuktu to the New York Stock
Exchange. The History of Money explores how money and the myriad forms of
exchange have affected humanity, and how they will continue to shape all
aspects of our lives—economic, political, and personal. “A fascinating book
about the force that makes the world go round—the dollars, pounds, francs,
marks, bahts, ringits, kwansas, levs, biplwelles, yuans, quetzales, pa’angas,
ngultrums, ouguiyas, and other 200-odd brand names that collectively make up
the mysterious thing we call money.”—Los Angeles Times
  Identity Youth and Crisis Erik H. Erikson,1968 Essays in ego psychology,
based on papers written from 1951 to 1967, by a neo-Freudian analyst and
theorist.
  The Occult Sciences Eusèbe Salverte,1847
  Integrated Principles of Zoology Cleveland P. Hickman,1997-02-01 This best-
selling, comprehensive text is suitable for one- or two-semester courses.
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Integrated Principles of Zoology is considered the standard by which other
texts are measured. It features high quality illustrations and photos,
engaging narrative, traditional organization, and comprehensive coverage..
  An Introduction to Zooarchaeology Diane Gifford-Gonzalez,2018-04-03 This
volume is a comprehensive, critical introduction to vertebrate
zooarchaeology, the field that explores the history of human relations with
animals from the Pliocene to the Industrial Revolution. The book is
organized into five sections, each with an introduction, that leads the
reader systematically through this swiftly expanding field. Section One
presents a general introduction to zooarchaeology, key definitions, and an
historical survey of the emergence of zooarchaeology in the Americas, Europe,
Asia, and Africa, and introduces the conceptual approach taken in the book.
This volume is designed to allow readers to integrate data from the book
along with that acquired elsewhere within a coherent analytical framework.
Most of its chapters take the form of critical “review articles,” providing a
portal into both the classic and current literature and contextualizing these
with original commentary. Summaries of findings are enhanced by profuse
illustrations by the author and others.
  Global Biodiversity in a Changing Environment F.Stuart Chapin,Osvaldo E.
Sala,Elisabeth Huber-Sannwald,2013-12-01 The scientific community has voiced
two general concerns about the future of the earth. Firstly, climatologists
and oceanographers have focused on the changes in our physical environment,
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ie climate, oceans, and air. And secondly, environmental biologists have
addressed issues of conservation and the extinction of species. There is
increasing evidence that these two broad concerns are intertwined and
mutually dependent. Past changes in biodiversity have both responded to and
caused changes in the earths environment. In its discussions of ten key
terrestrial biomes and freshwater ecosystems, this volume uses our broad
understanding of global environmental change to present the first
comprehensive scenarios of biodiversity for the twenty-first century.
Combining physical earth science with conservation biology, the book provides
a starting-point for regional assessments on all scales. The book will be of
interest to those concerned with guiding research on the changing environment
of the earth and with planning future policy, especially in accordance with
the Global Biodiversity Convention.
  The Environmentalism of the Poor Joan Martínez-Alier,2003-01-01 This is a
wonderful book rich in empirical detail, full of theoretical insights,
offering hope in a bleak world, altogether inspiring. . . a tremendous
achievement of having helped to create the disciplines of ecological
economics and political ecology, bringing them alive in this book, and making
their insights available to the developing worldwide movement for
environmental justice. Pat Devine, Environmental Values Any book by the
ecological economist Joan Martinez-Alier is a Big Publishing Event. . . this
is a book by a writer who loves his subject, knows it well, respects its



12

history, and is driven by the desire to do justice. These are qualities
enough to send you to the bookshop or the library in search of The
Environmentalism of the Poor. Andrew Dobson, Environment Politics The book is
a worthy and in-depth contribution to debates about political ecology and
ecological economics. It should be read by all environmental and ecological
economists who wish to make their analysis more relevant. Tim Forsyth,
Progress in Development Studies A marvellous combination of insight, research
and activism. . . A must-read for policymakers, practitioners and academics
alike, and for anyone concerned with sustainable development,
environmentalism or poverty alleviation. Human Ecology Journal . . . one of
the most important environmental books to have been published recently.
Martinez-Alier integrates two of the most significant areas of environmental
theory political ecology and ecological economics. Eurig Scandrett, Friends
of the Earth Scotland The book has three main strengths: its bibliography,
which is extensive; the global perspective on the environmental movement and
the relationship with poverty; and the general theme of this
interdisciplinary work, which is not so much to provide new information, but
to consider the existing information in a new light. Martinez-Alier is to be
commended for taking such a step in the literature . . . the writing style is
extremely approachable . . . Recommended. B.J. Peterson, Choice [Joan]
Martinez-Alier combines the honest discipline of a scholar with the
passionate energy of an activist. The result, The Environmentalism of the
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Poor, is highly recommended! Herman E. Daly, University of Maryland, College
Park, US The Environmentalism of the Poor has the explicit intention of
helping to establish two emerging fields of study political ecology and
ecological economics whilst also investigating the relations between them.
The book analyses several manifestations of the growing environmental justice
movement , and also of popular environmentalism and the environmentalism of
the poor , which will be seen in the coming decades as driving forces in the
process to achieve an ecologically sustainable society. The author studies,
in detail, many ecological distribution conflicts in history and at present,
in urban and rural settings, showing how poor people often favour resource
conservation. The environment is thus not so much a luxury of the rich as a
necessity of the poor. It concludes with the fundamental questions: who has
the right to impose a language of valuation and who has the power to simplify
complexity? Joan Martinez-Alier combines the study of ecological conflicts
and the study of environmental valuation in a totally original approach that
will appeal to a wide cross-section of academics, ecologists and
environmentalists.
  Coastal Marine Ecosystems of Latin America U. Seeliger,B.
Kjerfve,2000-10-18 Coastal and marine ecosystems, some severely degraded,
other still pristine, control rich resources of inshore environments and
coastal seas of Latin America's Pacific and Atlantic margins. Conflicts
between the needs of the region's nations and diminishing revenues and



14

environmental quality have induced awareness of coastal ecological problems
and motivated financial support for restoration and management. The volume
provides a competent review on the structure, processes and function of 22
important Latin American coastal marine ecosystems. Each contribution
describes the environmental settings, biotic components and structure of the
system, considers trophic processes and energy flow, evaluates the modifying
influence of natural and human perturbations, and suggests management needs.
Although the focus of the book is on basic ecological research, the results
have application for coastal managers.
  Mothers and Others Sarah Blaffer Hrdy,2011-04-15 Mothers and Others finds
the key in the primatologically unique length of human childhood. Renowned
anthropologist Sarah Hrdy argues that if human babies were to survive in a
world of scarce resources, they would need to be cared for, not only by their
mothers but also by siblings, aunts, fathers, friends—and, with any luck,
grandmothers. Out of this complicated and contingent form of childrearing,
Hrdy argues, came the human capacity for understanding others. In essence,
mothers and others teach us who will care, and who will not.
  One Billion Hungry Gordon Conway,2012-10-15 Hunger is a daily reality for a
billion people. More than six decades after the technological discoveries
that led to the Green Revolution aimed at ending world hunger, regular food
shortages, malnutrition, and poverty still plague vast swaths of the world.
And with increasing food prices, climate change, resource inequality, and an
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ever-increasing global population, the future holds further challenges. In
One Billion Hungry, Sir Gordon Conway, one of the world's foremost experts on
global food needs, explains the many interrelated issues critical to our
global food supply from the science of agricultural advances to the politics
of food security. He expands the discussion begun in his influential The
Doubly Green Revolution: Food for All in the Twenty-First Century,
emphasizing the essential combination of increased food production,
environmental stability, and poverty reduction necessary to end endemic
hunger on our planet. Conway addresses a series of urgent questions about
global hunger: • How we will feed a growing global population in the face of
a wide range of adverse factors, including climate change? • What
contributions can the social and natural sciences make in finding solutions?
• And how can we engage both government and the private sector to apply these
solutions and achieve significant impact in the lives of the poor? Conway
succeeds in sharing his informed optimism about our collective ability to
address these fundamental challenges if we use technology paired with
sustainable practices and strategic planning. Beginning with a definition of
hunger and how it is calculated, and moving through issues topically both
detailed and comprehensive, each chapter focuses on specific challenges and
solutions, ranging in scope from the farmer's daily life to the global
movement of food, money, and ideas. Drawing on the latest scientific research
and the results of projects around the world, Conway addresses the concepts
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and realities of our global food needs: the legacy of the Green Revolution;
the impact of market forces on food availability; the promise and perils of
genetically modified foods; agricultural innovation in regard to crops,
livestock, pest control, soil, and water; and the need to both adapt to and
slow the rate of climate change. One Billion Hungry will be welcomed by all
readers seeking a multifaceted understanding of our global food supply, food
security, international agricultural development, and sustainability.
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